
 

 

8. Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

 

11/30/15 A letter addressed to Superintendent Gronseth from Mr. William Higgins 

with a request to share a Wall Street Journal opinion column with School 

Board members regarding managing student behavior.  This communication 

also includes the Superintendent’s forward to Board members emphasizing 

that the key to improving learning for all students is to not just manage 

behavior, but to actively engage students in the learning process. 

 


